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Comments: I'm very concerned about the Forest Service's proposal for logging in the Nooksack River watershed.

These forests are entire ecosystems not just trees. This ecosystem benefits us all with creating clean air and

water. It supports our hopes for Salmon recovery. The process of logging creates damage that can never be

replaced. Ever.


